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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road Re: Appeal No. 84-1560 
Frederick, MD 21701 RLH: LFE : DAH 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This responds to your letter of September 26, 1984, seeking 
correction an/or expungement of certain information in Federal 
Bureau of Investigation records pertaining to yourself. 

In accordance with 28 C.F.R. §16.50 and §16.51 (copy en- 
closed), any request for correction of Department records should 
be addressed to the component maintaining the records in question. 
We have, therefore referred your request to The FBI for consid- 
eration and response to you. If you are dissatisfied with the 
ultimate reply by the FBI regarding this matter, you may, of 
course, appeal to this Office. 

Sincerely, 

¢ 

Richard L. Huff, Co-Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 

Enclosure 

cc: FOI/PA Branch 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Room 6296, J. Edgar Hoover Building 
Washington, D.C. 20535


